
1001 University Avenue

Apartment 101

Columbia, Missouri

65201

Dear Parents and Teachers:

The students of the MU Sight Club, the University of Missouri’s new club for students with visual impairments, would like to inform you of our mentoring program.  Our program’s purpose is to provide guidance, friendship, and educational opportunities through the use of college students with visual impairments as role models.  We care deeply about the well-being, goals, and scholarship of youth with visual impairments, and we wish to assist as many teenagers in our area as possible.  Our program is currently open to high school students (grades nine through twelve) in mid-Missouri.  Unfortunately, since our students rarely have the means to travel outside Columbia, most interactions would need to take place there.  Whether spending an hour together on a peaceful afternoon, or enjoying a full day of planned activities, our mentors are flexible, and would be able to work with many schedules.  Activities might include, but are not limited to,  campus tours including introductions with faculty members, tours of downtown Columbia, museum and library visits, or simply enjoying a soda and a chat together at our student union.  Besides face-to-face interactions, our mentors are also often available on a variety of messengers and social networking websites.

We ask that you consider the MU Sight Club’s Mentoring Program.  We strongly feel that this  is an excellent chance for your student to gain valuable educational opportunities, as well as to learn from the life of a visually-impaired, independent adult.  If you are interested in our program, or have questions, please do not hesitate to call.  

Sincerely,

Gretchen Maune

MU Sight Club President

(573) 489-0986

Gmm271@mail.mizzou.edu
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